
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

Wednesday, 16th June 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

We are pleased to say that we will be holding a sports day for the Junior School children next Monday, 21st 

June. After the disappointment of missing this special day in our school calendar last year, we are all keen to 

make it a safe and successful day for the children.  

We will be walking to and from Finsbury Park for the event. Unfortunately, due to the ongoing Covid 19 

restrictions, we are unable to invite you to come and watch. The guidance is clear that audiences for outdoor 

events cannot exceed 30 individuals. So, to be fair to all, we are keeping this event free of spectators. We 

know many of you will be disappointed, as are we, but the most important thing is our children will be 

enjoying a sports day this year.  

We do have some parent volunteers assisting us on the day and we thank them for their help in advance. We 

have enough volunteers already.  

Please make sure your child arrives at school ready to participate in appropriate clothing and footwear 

(trainers). It would be a good idea for them to wear a cap/hat in case it is sunny, and to have an extra layer 

in case it is cool.  

The children will all be in teams; red, yellow, blue or green. They will be asked to wear at least one item of 

their team’s colour. Your child’s teacher will let you know which colour your child is in the next couple of 

days. Please don’t feel you need to go out and buy anything new, as we will have some bibs in these colours 

for children who do not have their teams’ particular colour at home.  

Please make sure your child brings/wears sun cream (even if it is cloudy), has a bottle of water, healthy lunch 

and a snack. There will be school packed lunches available for children who eat school dinners.   

Thank you for your cooperation  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Ian Scotchbrook 

Headteacher  

 

 



 

 


